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Public Meeting Tuesday, May 24, in Spartanburg County

Concerning North Blackstock Road, Fairforest Road, and Church Street Improvements

 

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) has scheduled a public information meeting 
Tuesday, May 24, 2016, in Spartanburg County concerning proposed improvements at North Blackstock Road, 
Fairforest Road and Church Street.

The meeting will be from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. in the cafeteria at Fairforest Middle School, 4120 N. 
Blackstock Road, Spartanburg. The meeting will have a drop-in format, with displays, informational handouts 
and comment forms.

Project information, including meeting materials and comment forms will also be available on the 
SCDOT website (http://www.scdot.org, Public Hearings Quicklink).

The purpose of the meeting is to provide information and solicit feedback from area residents and the 
community concerning the proposed improvements at North Blackstock Road, Fairforest Road, and Church 
Street in Spartanburg County. S-41 (North Blackstock Road) is proposed to be relocated further away from the 
Norfolk Southern Railroad crossing to the intersection of S-525 (Fairforest Road) with improvements on 
Church Street.

Personnel from SCDOT will be available to discuss the project with interested citizens on an individual 
basis. SCDOT will also gather information from the public or any interested organization on historic or cultural 
resources in the community.

For more information, the public may contact SCDOT Program Manager Penny Phillips at (864) 
241-1010, in Greenville. Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations should contact 
Betty Gray at 803-737-1395.
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